
 
No on SB 1530 
 
China is the biggest polluters, Japan had a nuclear accident and the prevailing ocean currents bring it all 
to Oregon.  
 
Our carbon footprint is LESS than 1/16th of 1%. Taxing Oregon by calling it something else is STILL a tax 
and should be voted on.  
 
Plus any bill which hides the dollars in and how it’s spent is NOT anything I want.  
 
Debbie Salituro  
Small business owner  
 


